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Newsletter - Friday 22nd March 2024 

Week commencing Monday 8th April is Week 1 of the new menu. 

Celebrations! 
 
Well done to the following children who 
have achieved… 
 
25 Monster Points certificates: 
Elizabeth 
50 Monster Points certificates: 
Ivy 
75 Monster Points certificates: 
Andrei, Nova, Oscar, Sebastian, Alex, 
Cece, Arlo, Darsh, Elden, Flynn, Harley, 
Isabelle, Lilith, Mason, Olivia, Poppy, 
Sophie, Toby, Yasmin, Faris, Isaac 
100 Monster Points certificates: 
Bethany, Jacob, Mckensie, Elodie-Rae, 
Esther, Theo, Maisie, Freya, Isaac, 
Yuwan, Mantraa, Yuwan, Rozalia, Lilly, 
Ellamae 
125 Monster Points certificates: 
Lara, Ellie, Eloise, Lizzie 
 
Attendance Award 
This week the award goes to Badger Class 
with 99.8% attendance.  Well done! 
 
Art Workshops 
The children in Hedgehogs and Squirrels 
enjoyed an art workshop where they 
created a piece inspired by aboriginal art.  
The workshop was led by an artist from 
Creative Learning Services, County Hall. 
 
Experience Easter 
Our friends from All Saints at Thorpe Acre 
Church visited us to deliver sessions to 
Year 2 all about Holy Week and the lead 
up to Easter and the significance of these 
events for Christians all over the world. 
 
Parents’ Evenings 
Thank you to all the parents/carers who 
attended to hear about your child’s 
attainment and progress.  If you were 
unable to attend, please see your child’s 
teacher and we will arrange a mutually 
convenient appointment. 

Easter Raffle 
Thank you to everyone who bought a raffle 
ticket.  We raised £100 for school funds.  
Congratulations to the lucky winners! 
 
Sponsored Walk 
A letter and sponsorship form are coming 
home this evening for a fundraising event we 
are holding jointly with the Juniors during the 
first week of the summer term.  Thank you in 
advance for your generosity. 
 
Ramadan 
We would like to wish everyone in our school 
community who is observing the Holy Month 
of Ramadan:  
 

 
 
Dates for your diary: 
 
Friday 22nd March – end of Spring term 
 
Monday 8th April – Start of Summer term 
 
Friday 12th April – Sponsored walk with TAJ. 
 
Have a lovely holiday. 
 
The staff and governors would like to wish 

everyone a very Happy Easter! 
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Spotlight on Learning 
 
YR 
 
This week the children have been learning the 
Easter story. They have enjoyed learning about 
why they might have Easter eggs and hot cross 
buns at Easter time.  In outdoor learning the 
children have tasted hot cross buns.  
 
 
In Maths children have been consolidating their number bonds to 10.  They have enjoyed 
finding matching the correct Easter eggs together to make a total of 10.  
 
The children had a visit from Lisa from CLS. She showed the children Aboriginal art. They 
then had a go at creating their own artwork using POSCA pens.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Well done YR!  What wonderful art! 
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Y1 
 
This week the children have all completed an amazing Big Write based on The Pirates are 
Coming. They have been looking at weight and mass in Maths.  
 
In Music they have been creating sound effects using pitch for Jack and the Beanstalk. 
 
Y2 
 
In English, the children have been planning and writing a recount of our trip to the King 
Richard III Visitor Centre.  They remembered lots about our visit! 
 
In Maths, they have been working on measurement:  measuring in cm to the nearest 
centimetre and measuring items to see if they are longer or shorter than a metre.  They've 
then solved problems involving measure. 
 
In Art, the children have painted their sculptures and they're ready to go home!  
 
In Computing, they collected data about their favourite fruit and used a computer program 
to make a pictogram. 
 
Year 2 had a visit from Thorpe Acre Church where the children 'Experienced Easter' by 
working at stations around the hall and learning about the Easter Story.   
 

 

 
 

  Experience Easter 

       

 

 

Fantastic sculptures! 

 

 

  

 


